BC2001/CA2001/CD2001/ID2001/TD2001/MO2001/FS2001/FT2001

Roll No.:....

Saladahan MAY 2023 (Semester) | Labahan washing

COMMUNICATION SKILL IN ENGLISH – II

निर्धारित	सम	य : 3	घंटे]ा अध्यक्ष अध्यक्ष		vabot trossag torcai lan [अधिकतम अंक : 60	
Time a	illov	ved	: 3 Hours 1985 1986		[Maximum Marks: 60	
			- 300 0 70 1982 0 60 (910)			
Note:	(i)	There are THREE sections in the paper A , B and C .				
	(ii		Answer all the 10 parts of the question No. 1 in Section A. Each part carries one mark and all 10 parts have objective type questions.			
	(iii)		Answer any 6 questions out of the 8 questions in Section B. Each question carries 3 marks and to be answered within 5 lines / 50 words.			
	(iv)		Answer any 4 questions out of the 6 questions in Section C. Each question carries 8 marks and to be answered within 15 lines / 150 words.			
	(v)		Solve all the questions of a section consecutively together.			
				Section – A	(c) We rejoice to have went	
1. (i	ì	Cho	oose the misspelt word -	denud		
1. (1	,	(a)	Airoplane	(b)	Aerodrome	
		(c)	Aerial	(d)	Aircraft	
(i) (i	i)		eryone won a prize	me.	White the usages of precise withing.	
(1	1)	(a)	accept	(b)	except	
		(c)	expect	(d)	None of the above	
ves (i	ii)					
(£) (1	11)	(a)	Fable	(b)	Virte three examples of exclamatory Tale	
	v)		(c) Anecdote whose evasged bus a (d) reparable wed constitute of set tad w. Choose the antonym of 'Protects'.			
(1)	v)	(a)	Defends	(b)	Deprives the to request of molecular	
			Harms	(d)	Devises	
(E) (s	.)	(c)		DAR DERBING		
	v)	Which one of the following is a synonym of 'ugly'? (a) Fearful (b) Hateful				
		(a)	Evilsome	(b) (d)	Unattractive	
		(c)				
045						



Section - C

- 10. Write short notes on : ed and anoisseign unto from main never some games and anoisseign and anoisse anoisse and anoisse anoisse and anoisse anoisse anoisse and anoisse anoisse and anoisse anoiss
 - Types of Essay really highly skilled professional to the last very based on the last very based of the last very based on the last very b
 - Tips for a good essay writing (4+4) he confession has a great and honourable tradition, extending from the dawn of

seculi umes, but any teacher in the modern world who allows Explain all the four types of sentences by giving certain examples. 11.

(8)

Make a precis of the following paragraph by giving it a suitable title: (8) 12. When we survey our lives and efforts, we soon observe that almost the whole of our actions and desires are bound up with the existence of other human beings. We notice

that whole nature resembles that of the social animals. We eat food that others have produced, wear clothes that others have made, live in houses that others have built. The greater part of our knowledge and beliefs have been passed on us by other people

through the medium of a language that others have created. Without language and mental capacities, we would have been poor indeed, comparable to higher animals.

We have therefore to admit that we owe our principal knowledge over the least to the fact of living in human society. The individual if left alone from birth would remain primitive and beast-like in his thoughts and feelings to a degree that we can hardly

imagine. The individual is what he is and has the significance that he has not much in virtue of individuality, but rather as a member of a great human community, which

directs his material and spiritual existence from the cradle to the grave.

- Write an essay on 'Women Education'. 13. (8)
- What do you understand by misspelt and confusing words? Explain with examples 14. that how we face problem due to these words in our day to day life. Also suggest ways to overcome such errors. (8)

15. Read the following passage and answer the questions given below:

(8)

Teaching, more even than most other professions, has been transformed during the last hundred years from a small, highly skilled profession concerned with a minority of the population, to a large and (an) important branch of the public service. The profession has a great and honourable tradition, extending from the dawn of history until recent times, but any teacher in the modern world who allows himself to be inspired by the ideals of his predecessors is likely to be made sharply aware that it is not his function to teach what he thinks, but to instil such beliefs and prejudices as are thought useful by his employers. In former days a teacher was expected to be a man of exceptional knowledge or wisdom, to whose words men would do well to attend. In antiquity, teachers were not organized professionals and no control was exercised over what they taught. It is true that they were often punished afterwards for their subversive doctrines, Socrates was put to death and Plato is said to have been thrown into prison, but such incidents did not interfere with the spread of the doctrines.

- (i) What changes have occurred in the profession of teaching during the last hundred years?
 (ii) What were the teachers supposed to be in olden days?
 (iii) Why were Socrates and Plato punished?
 (iv) What is the function of a teacher nowadays?
 (1)
 (iv) Can a modern teacher teach according to his likes?
 (1)
- (vi) Write a precis of the above passage. (3)

Write an essay on "Women ball are or 💶